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Volunteers Needed! Would you like to help 
welcome a newcomer to the Metro area? 
Want to learn about other cultures and share 
your own? The Metropolitan Settlement As­
sociation (MISA) invites you to join its “new 
friends" program. Volunteers are matched 
with new Canadians to provide friendship as 
they settle into Canadian life. Call Mark at 
423-3607 for more information.

a new song first hand. Come and experience 
what four part harmony in the barbershop 
style is all about! For more info cal! Roseen at 
462-2193 or Karen at 479-3336.

Department of Psychology presents 
TMUR3DAY 26 colloquim called “Memory for Temporal Lo­

cations in the Rat: Pavlovian Conditioning, 
and Then Some" with Dr. Robert Barnet of the 
dept. All colloquia will take place in room 
4258/63, Life Sciences Ctr. at 3:30pm.

Department of Biology : The new term opens 
with a continuing lecture series with Alan 
Logan, Univ. of N.B. “Skeletal Growth Rates 
in Bermudian Corals" will start at 11:30am at

School of Occupational Therapy will hold 
its career information session today in the 
Forrest building, room 301 at 7pm. Repre­
sentatives from the School will give details on 
entrance requirements, program of study, 
career options, etc. Faculty members will 
answer any specific questions. For further 
details, cal! 494-8804.

English Society will hold its meeting for 
English undergraduates or those interested 
in English. Starts at 3:30pm in the English 
Dept, 1434 Henry St.

Dal Photo Dept is looking for Dal students to 
become members. Don't miss this opportu­
nity to get dark room experience. Interested 
students can contact Marc at 494-2509 or 
Marucs @ ac.dal .ca. New members welcome.

Want to Study in France? Information meet­
ing today in the French Department's Semi­
nar Room (1315 LeMarchant St .) for students
interested in spending the academic year c.u „ , , r.,
1995-1996 studying French for credit in Aix- *"005 LSC Lounge even, Fridays. Also,
en-Rrovence, France. Meeling starts at the Dept, wil be holding ,te annual Cameron
4:30pm for anyone interested. =?n,e ,̂or Honour,lu1e"LS todHay !rom

K ’ 10am-2:30pm in room 338, LSC and adjoin­
ing hallway. There will be poster presenta­
tions and short talks. All Dal students are

Department of German cordially invites you 
to the 1983, coloured film, “Die Macht der 
Gefuhle" which is in German with English 
sub-titles. It is directed by Alexander Kluge 
with Suzanne v. Borsody, Barbara Auer, 
Paulus Auer, Raulus Manker, et al. The 115 
minute film will be shown in the MacMechan 
Auditorium. Killam Library building at 8pm. 
Admission is free.

Looking for part time employment? The
Dalhousie Employment Centre has many on 
campus opportunities under the Student Em­
ployment Program. Positions vary and new 
postings are listed daily. Check our boards 
often! Located 4th floor, SUB. Call 494-3537.

Internet Workshops: Intro sessions demon­
strating basic method for exploring scientific 
resources on the Internet, using Gopher VE­
RONICA and News are coming soon to the 
Killam Library! A session forfaculty, staff, and 
graduate students will be held February 21 st. 
while two session are scheduled for 
undergrads; February 7th and 8th. All ses­
sions will be held from 1:30pm-2:30pm in 
room 261, 2nd floor Killam Library. There is 
no fee, but registration is required. Call 494- 
2059 or email SCIREF@ AC.DAL.CA to reg­
ister. See you there!

Tiger Patrol hours: Sun- Wed 6pm-12:30am, 
Thurs-Sat 6pm-1:30am. Don’t walk alone! 
Call Tiger Patrol at 494-6400. Check out our 
new Tiger Patrol Shuttle Bus service! Call for 
info, or go to the SUB Enquiry Desk for the 
nightly schedule of departures.

Red Cross Standard First Aid course is 
being offered by the Halifax YWCA, 1239 
Barrington St, on February 4-5, from 9am- 
5pm. The cost for the two day course is S70 
plus GST. Offered on February 4th only will 
be a Red Cross Emergency First Aid Course 
for $45 plus GST. Pre-registration is required 
for both courses as space is limited. Call 423- 
6162 for more info.

Want to learn to read Hebrew in seven easy 
lessons or do you want to explore The Book 
of Genesis? If so, contact Rabbi Shlomo 
Grafstein at 494-2287 or 423-7307 for more 
information. Hebrew lessons start at 7pm and 
the Jewish Bible Study takes place at 8pm.
Classes take place every Thursday night in International Community Network: The 
the Chaplain's Office, SUB, 4th floor. Open to INDO-Canadian Association of N.S. will cel- 
all Dal/ King students and faculty.

► Art Gallery of Nova Scotia continues Janu­
ary 31 with its Tuesday lunch hour presenta­
tions in the Windsor Foundation Lecture Thea­
tre at 12:15-1pm. The video Modern and 
Abstract Painting in Canada will be screened 
for anyone interested. Bring your lunch, cof­
fee will be served. Free admission to the 
Gallery on Tuesdays. Don't miss the new 
exhibition in Galleries 3&4, entitled The Spirit 
of Yarmouth Lives: Paintings by Lucy and 
Helen Weid, showing January'28-March 26th. 
Call 424-7542 for more info.

welcome to attend.

Dalhousie Art Gallery: Eisenstein and So­
viet Cinema 1924-1948 continues part two 
screenings every Wednesdays at 12:30 and 
8pm in the Art Gallery. Today, look for “Earth," 
a 1930, 80 minutes about Alexander 
Dovzhenko's masterpiece that had a big in­
fluence on later filmmakers. Admission is free 
and donations are greatly accepted.

SATURDAY 28

ebrate India's Republic Day at Carrefour du 
Grand Havre, Dartmouth N.S. Celebration is 

BGLAD meets today and every Thursday from 3-5pm. For more info, please contact 
from 7-11:45pm in room 307, SUB. All are Ram Mago at 492-0632. 
welcome.

THURSDAY 2SUNDAY 2QArts Society will hold a GENERAL meeting 
at 6:30pm in the Council Chambers, SUB. All 
arts students are welcome. Contact Jenn 
Hockey at 494-1313orDALARTS@ac.dal.ca

Berry Hill Photography offers graduates who 
wish to have their grad photos taken today an 
tomorrow in room 218. SUB.

Looking for a place to hold your event?
Why not have it at the Commerce House. 
1228 Seymour St? Excellent rates: $100 
including cash bar and clean-up, $50 for non- 
licensed events. Call 494-2427 or fax 494- 
1107 for more info.

African Studies/IDS of Dal presents a semi­
nar with Joshua Mugenyi (Dalhousie, Politi­
cal Science. Executive Secretary, The Bank 
of Uganda) about “Reflections on Structural 
Adjustment in Africa: Fifteen Years of Experi­
mentation." Begins at 4:30pm at the 
Multidisciplinary Studies Centre, 1444 
Seymour St. The seminar series are held on 
Thursdays.

There's Always Room for One More Cello!
Dal's Chamber Music Series continues to­
night with a celebration of the cello, from 
Arensky to Schubert. Featured are violin, 
viola, and of course, the cello! The concert 
starts at 8pm in the Sir James Dunn Theatre. 
Tickets are $12 for students, call the Dal Arts 
Centre Box Office at 494-3820.

Summer Employment Opportunities are
arriving daily at the Student Employment 
Centre, 4th floor SUB. Current postings in­
clude tree planting, the Canadian Coast 
Guard, AECL summer student program, and 
the Geological Survey of Canada. Don't for­
get! The deadline to apply for COSEP and 
NON-COSEP positions under the Federal 
Summer Student Employment Program 
(FSSEP) is February 15! Come visit us and 
our job boards soon!

Funding Opportunity: If you are a society, 
centre, department or institute at Dalhousie, 
funding for educational activities related to 
International Development is available through 
the Campus Development Education Fund, 
administered by DAL-Outreach. For more 
information on how to apply call Kristine 
Anderson at 494-2038.

Shift the Paradigm Collective: "Acid Jazz," 
afundraising event with a live D.J. will be held 
at the Khyber Cafe tonight at 10pm. All pro­
ceeds go to Dal's CKDU. For more info, call 
Sarah Marshall, 425-7941 or e-mail 
camm@is.dal.ca.

Fort Massey United Church, corner of 
Queen & South, will hold evening chape1 
services for university students and young 
adults at 7pm. Evenyone welcome, supper to 
follow the service. More info? Call 4234294.

ANNOUNCEMENT 3 Lung Association of Nova Scotia needs 
volunteers to respond to 1-800 telephone 
requests to help young women quit smoking. 
Complete training session provided, eight 
week program. For further info or to register 
call 443-8141 during business hours.

Sigma Chi’s 15th Annual Trampathon will 
be held at the MicMac Mall; 9am to close on 
Friday, Jan 27 and Saturday, Jan 28 from 
mall opening to 5pm. All proceeds to support 
the Children's Wish Foundation. Come out to 
support the brothers and the Foundation!

Let’s Dance! Learn Internationa! folk danc­
ing including the polka, waltz, jive and tango 
every Thursdays in the Mclnnes Room, SUB 
from 12-1 pm. No partners needed. Begin- Gazette staff meeting starts at 4pm! Every- 
nersto advanced dancers welcome! Formore one welcome! Why not get involved? Give us 
info, e-mail Michelle Welton at a call at 494-2507 for more info. 
mwelton@is.dal.ca.

MONDAY 30
This Week at the Anna Leonowens 
Gallery...Opening January 30 and continu­
ing until February 11 is Davia Smith's the all 
american and international Food Exhibition, a 
window installation exploring contemporary 
attitudes about food, consumerism and Ca­
nadian cultural identity. Running concurrently 
from January 31-February 4 is PERCEP­
TIONS of FORM, Elizabeth Klemchuk's Gal­
lery 2 exhibition of ceramic work, and Diana 
Ambida's Raw Form, across media ceramics 
installation... At the Gallery until February 4 is 
Suzanna Funnels painting exhibition, Booger 
Wooger: Dancing the Pastel Boogie. Closing 
January 28 are Angela Bowyer and Monica 
Tapp's mixed media celebration, MF A 
GROUP, and Shaun Gough's Name Drop­
ping, a show involving the names of 600 
artists from the Renaissance period onward 
that must be experienced to be believed. For 
more info call 422-7381.

-

Broaden Your Horizons... Opera at Dal! An
all-student cast will present The Marriage of 
Figaro, fully costumed and staged with piano 
accompaniment on February 3-4th at the Sir 
James Dunn Theatre. Tickets are $8 for 
students, available from the Dai Arts Centre 
Box Office 494-2646.

Dalhousie Science Society: Science stu- 
International Community Network: The dents are welcome to attend the meeting in 
International Development Studies, Interna- the 2nd floor SUB Council Chambers at 7pm. 
tional Education Centre, Continuing Educa­
tion, of Saint Mary's Univ. and the Hfx. Public Ever Thought of Joining the Dalhousie 
Library presents a lecture series on Latin Water Polo Club? We will meet today and 
America in a Changing World. Topic for this Wed. at the Dalplex 8:30-10:15pm. All inquir- 
day is “Industrialization, the Debt Crisis and ies are welcome! Contact Tim at 861 -1106 or 
the Rise of Neo-Liberalism." Public présenta- milligan @ biome.bio.ofo.ca for details, 
tion is from 12-12:30pm. For more info call 
420-5492. Also, The G7 is coming to Town:
There will be a discussion of the importance 
of this event and its impact at the Students'
Conference Ctr, 3rd floor, Students’ Ctr, Saint 
Mary’s Univ. For more info call 420-5525 or 
Lorraine Ferguson at 496-8710.

Free Student Directories are still available 
from Office Services, 3rd floor SUB.

International Students Centre is planning a 
bowling party for February 8! Everyone inter­
ested should contact the Centre at 494-7707 
to sign up, or visit them in the SUB (the doors 
between the banking machines in the lobby 
lead to the offices). Exact time and location to 
be announced. Stay tuned!

Dalhousie Optamus invitesall part-time and 
mature university students to take part in our 
society. Come connect with other PT and 
mature students in the lounge, lower level of 
Henson College, room 001. Call 494-2709.

Saint Cecilia Concert Series continues on 
January 28 at 8pm with the Osiris Trio's 
Canadian Tour bringing them to Halifax. A 
newly formed piano trio, the group's favour­
ites include Beethoven, Brahms, Novak and 
Shostakovich. Tickets are $10 for students. 
For more info call 466-3697.

TUESDAY 3!
r GAZETTE LAYOUT NIGHT in the Gazette 

Office, room 312, SUB. The fun starts at 6pm 
and goes all night! No experience necessary. 
Everyone interested is welcome to drop by! 
For more info call 494-2507. Grief Support Group for Teenagers meet­

ings will run 7-8:30pm on the 2nd and 4th 
Monday of each month at the Oxford St. 
United Church Hall. Formore infocall Christine 
at 492-0328.

FRIDAY 27 Are you concerned about someone’s 
drinking? Al-Anon provides information and 
help for families and friends of alcoholics, 
whether or not the person’s problem is recog­
nized or treated. No dues/fees to pay. Al- 
Anon's primary purpose is to help its mem­
bers recover from the impact of alcoholism on 
their own lives. If you feel your personal life 
has been adversely affected by close contact 
with a problem drinker, think about contacting 
Al-Anon at 466-7077.

The Canadian Red Cross Society/Dal Phar- 
Dalhousie Art Gallery: Jane Corkin, macy Society will set up a blood donor cline 
Kertész's dealer and close personal friend for today frm 1:30-4pm and on Wed. Feb. 1 from 
the last 15 years of his life has selected works 6-8:30pm at the Mclnnes Room, SUB. For 
for this current On Reading exhibition that more info, please phone Sarah Pierce. 425- 
were shown worldwide. She will give a slide 5054 or e-mail sbrake@moon.sba.dal.ca. 
presentation on the photography art of Kertész
and his honours and accolades. Starts at 8pm Sodales. the Dalhousie Debating Society, 
today. Inquiries? Contact Grace Temani, 494- meets in Council Chambers, SUB every T ues­

day at 6:30pm. Interested in debating and/or 
public speaking? Then Sodales is for you! 

International Students Centre: Students Tournament information, practice debates, 
and friends are welcome to attend the coffee Contact Jennifer Hamum at 454-4907 or 
hour at 3pm today at the ISC, Student Union jharmum @ is.dal.ca for details.
Building in room 120. Also, videos will be 
shown on Sundays at 2:30pm. There are 
other events: those interested may check the 
Events Board in the ISC Resource Room for 
details and sign-up sheets.

arents Without Custody, a self-help group 
for non-custodial parents, needs a co-leader 
to chair our already started meetings. Inter­
ested persons can call Nancy at 454-2229.
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CLASSIFIEDS
Reading support volunteers needed: Do
you enjoy the company of children, love read­
ing and are 18 years or older? Become a 
reading support volunteer with the Halifax 
City Regional Library! Training provided. Call 
Dorothy (Capt. W. Spry Library), 421 -8766or 
Lana (Hfx. North Branch) at 421-6987.

Canadian Cancer Society will hold the next 
meeting of “Living With Cancer," an informa­
tion and support group for cancer patients, 
their families and friends, on Wednesday, 
February 1st. Meetings are held at the Nova 
Scotia Cancer Centre, Dickson Building, 5820 
University Ave from 7-9pm. For more infor­
mation call 423-6183.

($5 A SNOT)
For Sale: Ski equipment including Rossignol 
Sport Series 525 (185 cm), Kerma corrective 
angles racing poles, Tyrolia 470 bindings, 
Nordica 580 boots (size 9-10), and a ski tote! 
All equipment used only three times! For 
more information call 425-2385.

2195.

Dartmouth Boys and Girls Club is now
accepting registrations for their preschool 
program starting in January. The program 
offers half-day classes for pre-school children 
aged 2-5 years. If you would like your child to 
enjoy a fun-filled program specializing in so­
cial interaction and development of self-es­
teem and learning skills, contact Sabrina or 
Lillian at 463-1210.

Is Study Stress Getting to You? Dianetics 
may be able to help. Call 420-0111. Come 
check out the great selection at our book­
store!

WEDNESDAY I
Centre for Foreign Policy: Seminar contin­
ues with Fred Gale of Carleton University/Dal 
who will discuss “The Mysterious Case of the 
Disappearing Environmentalists.’’ Series will 
be held every Wednesday from 12:30-2:30pm 
in A&A room 319. Coffee will be provided 
(bring your cup). Inquiries? Contact Ann 
Griffiths at 494-6639 or the Ctr for Foreign 
Policy Studies, 494-3769.

Rooms for Rent only 5 minutes from Dal! 
Available February 1st. $190 to $235, utilities 
included. For more information call 422-8257.

School of Library and Information Studies
continues to reassess the Changing Land­
scape of Librarianship during the winter term 
with its Friday lecture series. Today, Michael 
Lynch from the University of Sheffield ad­
dresses “Information Studies and Research 
Across the Sea." Everyone welcome, lecture 
starts at 10:45am in the MacMechan Audito­
rium, Killiam Library.

Let’s Dance! Dalhousie presents a work­
shop on Salsa and Merengue, FREE today at 
2:30-3:30pm at room 224, SUB. Beginner to 
advanced dancers welcome! For more de­
tails, e-mail Michelle Welton at 
mwelton® is.dal.ca.

. Nova Scotia-Gambia Association presents 
the 10th Annua! African Dinner on Monday, 
February 6th in the SUB's Mclnnis Room. 
The guest speaker for the evening will be Mr. 
Bernard Dasah, President of Bendas Con­
sultants. Reception and displays start at 6pm, 
dinner to follow at 7pm. Tickets are $20,avail­
able by calling 423-1360. Call now!

Bereavement: How to Survive the Death 
of a Loved One is available free in both single 
and multiple copies at any library outlet of the 
Halifax Regional Library, or from 421-8044. 
Requests from self-help groups, physicians, 
and pastors are welcome.

New Youth Program in Cole Harbour: Hfx. 
County Dept, of Parks and Recreation will be 
providing youth oriented gigs every Friday 
from 9-12pm at the Bell-Annex Building, 9 
Taranaki Dr in Cole Harbour. The concerts 
start January 20th, admission is $2. Call 
Andrew at 434-4070 for more info.

Student jobs overseas! Teach conversa­
tional English year round, short term, or for 
the summer in Japan, Hong Kong, Singa­
pore, Taiwan, or Korea. Excellent pay No 
experience or qualifications needed. For de­
tails on living/working conditions and applica­
tion procedure, pick up a free brochure at the 
SUB enquiry desk or send a self-addressed, 
stamped envelope to Asia Facts (DU), P.O. 
Box 93, Kingston, ON, K7L 4V6. Have any 
concerns about our good reputation? Feel 
free to call the Better Business Bureau with 
enquiries.

P.A.R.T.Y (Promoting Alcohol Responsibility 
Throughout the Year): It’s an all night 
broomball tournament at the Dal Arena! There 
must be a minimum of 8 players per team co­
ed. $20 required to register but is refundable. 
Registrations is on Feb. 27 at the Campus 
REc. Office from 9am-4:30pm. Formore info, 
contact Tisha White at 494-2404/425-7300 
or email whitet® is.dal.ca.

Ladies Barbershop Chorus Recruiting: The
ScotianAires Ladies Barbershop Chorus in­
vites you to their annual membership and 
guest night, January 31st, 8pm at Fairbanks 
Centre, Locks Rd, The evening includes cho­
rus and quartette singing as well as learning

i


